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Survey 
We are constantly looking at ways to improve the 
school, and would like to hear your views to help 
us with this. Please take the time to answer the 
questions in our survey by Friday 15th June.  It 
should take no longer than 5 minutes. 
The link has also been emailed out separately. 
 
GROW Gang 

The grounds are continuing to develop thanks to the efforts of 
the GROW project.  A second shelter has arrived for the top 
playground, ready to be put together.  If any parents are able 
and willing to give up some time to help put it up, your help 
would be really appreciated. 
Led by Harry and Mathilda, 141 children have signed up to 
become part of the GROW gang and so far they have been a 
great help, planting lavender along the path leading up from 
the Pretoria road entrance and helping to move sand and 
pebbles for our amazing new sandpit.  Thanks gang! 
 
CPTT Events 
Please see the separate flyers emailed out for details of up and coming events being organised by the 
wonderful CPTT reps.  On Friday 6th July, the Infant School are hosting a magic show featuring Ozzy D 
Merlin, Magic George and Whizzbang!  Tickets will be on sale next week. 
On Friday 13th July, the Junior School are hosting a ‘Colour Run’ and an end of year summer party which 
promises to an amazing event!  Tickets for the colour run are available from www.tinyurl.com/ladysmithrun 

FEDERATION NEWS 
 
The police spent time at both schools on 
Tuesday morning to monitor driving and 
parking at drop off time.  They spent time 
observing and interacting with parents and 
children.  They were pleased to say that the 
vast majority of drivers were driving and 
parking with care and consideration.  Thank 
you to all of our parents and carers who are 
helping to keep our children safe.  The police 
have said that they will be returning regularly 
to monitor the situation. 
 

 

Ambition 
Lois and Grace will be holding a fundraising event 
on Monday after school in the playground for the 
RSPCA.  They will be selling biscuits, books, slime 
and teddy bears.   
 

Adventure 
Gabriela shared her PowerPoint about her home 
grown cucumbers!  They looked delicious!  
 

Achievement 
Congratulations to Sophie Harris, an ex-pupil, who 
has recently competed in the BMX World 
Championships and has been crowned world 
number 8! 
In assembly, we celebrated Matilda’s netball 
awards; she has been awarded players player at 
her club.  We also gave Finlay a gold Mathletics 
certificate – what a great achievement! 
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or by contacting the CPTT at cptt@ladysmithfederation.net.  Mr Broad and Mr Wilkinson have bought their 
tickets already! 

Annual Ladysmith World Cup Football Competition 
This year’s tournament will be held on Tuesday 17th July.  Year 3 and 4 games will be held 
in the morning between 9.30am and approx. 11.30am and the year 5 and 6 games will be 
between 1.30pm and 3.30pm.  Parents are welcome to join us for the tournament.  You 
should enter via the top gate on Samsons Lane at 9.15am or 1.20pm. 
Mr Broad will explain how the tournament works and how to get involved in assembly on 
Monday. 

ECFC School’s Tournament. 
On Thursday 7th June, we arrived at Exwick astro-turf 
at 10am.  First, we went to have a team photo.  Year 
3 was Harry, Luke, Thomas and Lincoln.  Year 4 was 
Dylan, Oscar, Daisy and Mikolai.  Mr Stockton was 
our coach. 
Our first match was against Starcross and we beat 
them 1-0, because Lincoln scored an amazing goal.  
Then we had our second match against St Nicholas 
and we lost 2-1; Mikolai scored the goal.  Then we 
had a 45 minute break to have lunch, a drink and to 
regain all our energy!  Next, we had our 3rd match 
against Montgomery and we drew 1-1.  Lincoln 
scored the goal.  Soon after that, we played Marpool 
but they beat us 2-1.  Dylan scored an impressive 
goal from the half way line.  By the end of the 

tournament, we had won 4 matches, drawn 2 and lost 2.  It was a really fun day. By Dylan, Daisy and 
Oscar 

 
SRE 
As part of PHSE and science, we will be teaching sex and relationships education over the coming half 
term.  We are using resources recommended by the national PHSE association: Teaching SRE with 
Confidence in Primary, Sex and Relationship Education.  Please speak to your child’s teacher or to Mr 
Broad if you have any questions or wish to view the resources we will be using. 

 
Takeaway tubs still needed! 
If you have any spare plastic takeaway tubs with lids, please bring th  em to reception or direct to Mrs 
Callaway.  She is embarking on another marathon slime-production run in order to raise funds for our 
soon-to-be-completed Thrive room.  
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Stikins labels 

We have set up a fundraising account with Stikins which means 
that any orders made will benefit the school.  Letters have gone 

home today with details of how to order.  The company was 
recommended by a parent who already uses them and says they are really good! 
 

Stick-on name labels for clothing and personal items - name labels that simply stick on 

and stay on - no sewing and no ironing needed! 

STIKINS ® name labels stick on the wash-care label of clothing and fabric items or directly onto personal items. 

Independently tested using the ISO6330 wash test procedure for 40 washes at 40 degrees, STIKINS ® can be 

put through washing machines, tumble-driers, dishwashers, and microwaves. 

STIKINS ® measure 30mm wide by 15mm high and are white labels printed with a bold black font. 

You can order Stikins online at https://www.stikins.co.uk/ Our fundraising number is 11464 

Community Adverts 
 

Park Life Heavitree Fun Day! Save the Date! 

Sunday September 16th 11:30 - 5pm. Stalls, 

entertainment, live bands, circus skills, rides, 

food, ale coffee and cake! If you would like a 

stall or any further information, please 

contact kate@parklifeheavitree.org.uk 

Dates for the diary: 
4th June – First day back 
6th June – CPTT meeting 6pm 
14th June – Year 5 Beam House Meeting at 6pm 
21st June – Pop-Up Café at the Junior School 
25th June – PM Year 3 and 4 Sports Day  (details to follow) 
25th June – Mental Health week 
26th June – PM Year 5 and 6 Sports Day (details to follow) 
29th June – Big Wild Sleepout 
6th July – Magic Show (details above and sent out separately) 
13th July - Fun Run / End of year Summer Party! (details above and sent out separately) 
17th July – Ladysmith World Cup – please note change of date!  Details to be announced in 
assembly on Monday.   
18th and 19th July – Year 6 Production (details to follow) 
23rd July – Year 6 Leavers Disco (details to follow) 
24th July  - Last Day of term 
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